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I’m honestly surprised lawyers , or people familiar with the law would propose this, as 

it violates the constitution. The fourth amendment and case law support that the govt 

needs a warrant prior to search and seizure. The citizenry do not want this or other 

laws promoting unconstutional privacy violations. 


